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MINUTES 
Faculty Senate Academic Affairs 
September 4, 2012, 3:30 pm 

Union room 204  
 

Present: Bennett, Bonella, Dille, Easton, Garcia, Hill, Mosier, Spears, Stewart, and Zajac 
Absent: Ehie, Hoag, and Sellers 
Guests: Carla Bishop, Ruth Dyer, and Monty Nielsen 
 
1.   Chair Andy Bennett called the meeting to order at 3:30 pm  
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Posthumous Degree request: Amy Suzanne Hopkins, Bachelor of Science, College of Arts & Sciences 
Background: Amy was a senior, in good standing, with 87 credit hours earned towards a Bachelor of 
Science degree in Biochemistry. 
 
Monty Nielsen, Registrar, wondered about backdating and the reason for it, such as with the request for 
the student to be added to the 1998 list.  Also, is it appropriate to backdate the degree when a student 
does not complete the requirements in time?  Members responded with some of the reasons this may 
occur and why a student may not finish on time.  In addition, if K-State has made the error, it should 
definitely be corrected.  Bennett offered to take the question to CAPP in order to determine how often 
this may happen.  Stewart commented this is important because it could cause a student future issues if 
they were not granted a position, promotion, etc. because of a technical error and a diploma was not 
received.  One member related how this actually did happen with a student he knew in Nebraska.  
Motion carried.  
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the document?  Spears pointed out that once you go down this road for non-credit courses that can then 
lead to extension, and someone else mentioned UFM.  So where does the line get drawn.  Perhaps first 
tackling the way in which the word “certificate” is being used now and what items are offered as 
certificates would be wise.  Bennett suggested two things: 1) getting a listing of certificates offered 


